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Ottawa, August 22, 1923

Duncan Campbell Scott, Esq., F.R.S.C., Litt.D.,
Assistant Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian affairs,
Ottawa.

Dear Dr. Scott:

I am enclosing herewith certain correspondence

from and to the Reverend James Taylor, 298 E. 55th Street,

N., Portland, Gregon, together with aeeomorandum signed

by the Superintendent of Penitentiaries.

May I ask if there is anything to be added as

from the Department of Indian Affaires, in connection with

Mr. Taylor's claim, in view of his statement that he

erved for the Government as Principal of an Indian In-

dustrial School.

YoursQuithfully,

Famley.

Private Secretary.

Indian Affairs. (R.G. 10, Volume 3932, fille 117,co4-1)
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